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• The	deadline	to	order	the	second	printing	of	the	2018	Al-Anon	Faces	

Alcoholism	is	February	7th,	2018,	5	pm	ET.	
	

• Mark	your	calendars.		The	2018	Al-Anon	Membership	Survey	will	take	
place	online	from	January	10th	to	February	27th,	2018.		This	survey	is	
Conference	Approved	and	has	been	conducted	once	every	three	years	
since	1984.	
The	purpose	of	the	survey	is	to	provide	information	to	professionals	about	
the	effectiveness	of	our	program	and	data	that	shows	how	members’	
physical,	emotional,	mental,	and	spiritual	well-being	improves	by	attending	
Al-Anon.		The	survey	will	be	posted	on	the	WSO	website	and	therefore	
requires	access	to	the	internet	on	a	computer,	table,	or	mobile	phone.		
Members	without	access	to	the	internet	are	encouraged	to	plan	ahead	by	
asking	a	member	to	be	your	ebuddy	or	finding	a	public	location	with	a	
computer	so	they	can	participate	in	the	survey.	
Watch	The	Forum	magazine,	“In	the	Loop”,	for	this	announcement.	

We	have	many	projects	going	on	in	NYN:		making	presentations	to	professionals,	
participating	in	health	fairs,	having	an	Al-Anon	table	at	the	NY	State	Fair,	bringing	
meetings	into	recovery	houses	and	treatment	centers	for	families,	placing	the	
location	of	our	meetings	in	local	newspapers,	reaching	out	to	the	districts	that	
need	a	boost,	PSA’s,	and	the	distribution	of	our	“Al-Anon	Faces	Alcoholism”	
throughout	our	communities.		Let’s	keep	it	going!	

Thank	you	all	for	your	participation	in	12th	Step	work.	

Together	we	can	make	a	difference.	

Pat	H.	
Public	Outreach	Coordinator	for	NYN	
po@nynafg.com	


